
May 10, 2022

Mr. Hans Hunger
City Engineer
City of Puyallup – Developmental Services Department
333 S. Meridian
Puyallup, WA 98371

RE: City of Puyallup SWF Permit Application – Supplemental Document

Dear Mr. Hunger:

Applicant New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (“AT&T”), submits this supplemental statement to AT&T’s 
application proposing to replace existing City of Puyallup assets with new unmanned Small Wireless 
Facilities (SWF). 

Pursuant to Puyallup Municipal Code Section 20.59.050, AT&T hereby states: 

1. The proposed facilities will comply with all FAA regulations and applicable standards, and all other 
applicable federal, state, and local laws and regulations.

2. The installation, repair, operation, upgrading, maintenance, and removal of antenna(s) by the 
wireless communication provider shall be lawful and in compliance with all applicable laws, 
orders, ordinance, and regulations of federal, state, and local authorities having jurisdiction.

3. Applicant agrees to remove the facility within one year of abandonment.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require additional information. We look forward to working with 
the City of Puyallup to improve wireless service for the community.

Cordially,

Ralette Churchwell
Ralette C. Churchwell
Site Acquisition Specialist
MasTec Network Solutions
MNS_SAQ Specialist | PNW
MasTec Network Solutions
541-606-3680
22263 68th Ave S. 
Kent, Washington 98032
Ralette.Churchwell@mastec.com
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